



PDG-FDA Joint Town Hall: Progress Toward Expiration of Dispenser Exemption September 24, 2025 | 1:00 – 3:00 PM ET | Virtual

This virtual town hall will take place two months before the DSCSA exemption period ends for dispensers. The meeting will provide a forum for trading partners across the supply chain and other interested parties to share information on continued implementation of DSCSA interoperability and areas of remaining concern, with a focus on the implications of the dispenser exemption for dispensers with more than 25 full-time pharmacists. The town hall will also provide interested parties with an opportunity to share information to support all trading partners in achieving enhanced product tracing together.

AGENDA

*All times are approximate and subject to revision. All times are ET.

Time*	Description
	PDG: Welcome and Introductory Remarks
1:00 – 1:15	Eric Marshall, Executive Director, PDG
	PDG will provide opening remarks and discuss the goals and objectives of the town hall.
	FDA: Welcome and Introductory Remarks
	Sangeeta Chatterjee, Acting Director, CDER, OC, ODSIR
1:15 – 1:30	Lysette Deshields, Regulatory Officer, CDER, OC, ODSIR
	FDA will provide opening remarks.
	Association Presentations
	Facilitated by Eric Marshall, Executive Director, PDG
1:30 – 1:55	
	Associations will each present an update on their members' progress in light of the
	upcoming expiration of the exemption for manufacturers.
	Individual Speakers
	Facilitated by Eric Marshall, Executive Director, PDG
1:55 – 2:50	
	Pre-registered and pre-selected speakers will provide their comments by sector. Each
	speaker will have a maximum of three minutes.
	PDG-FDA Final Takeaways
	Eric Marshall, Executive Director, PDG
2:50 – 3:00	Sangeeta Chatterjee, Acting Director, CDER, OC, ODSIR
	Representatives from PDG and FDA share final thoughts and takeaways based on the
	information shared during the association presentations and individual speakers.